
August ___, 2012 

 

Department of Commerce 
Division of Liquor Control 
6606 Tussing Road 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-9005 
 
 
RE:  SEVEN-FIFTY ML, LLC 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to inform you that it is the recommendation of Council for the City of Hudson that the 

above referred to project should be designated as an economic development project as the term is used 

in Section 4303.29(B)3(b) of the Ohio Revised Code. City Council believes that this business will be a 

beneficial addition to our community and assist in the economic development of our area by bringing a 

number of new jobs to the area as well as increasing the City’s tax base. Council therefore encourages 

the Department of Liquor Control to approve the application for the transfer of a liquor license to be 

filed by Seven-Fifty ML, LLC for this project. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

 


